
Major Implementaions of the Toxic and Chemical 

Substances Bureau, Environmental Protection 

Administration, Executive Yuan in February 2022 

 

1. On February 14, the TCSB convened the 2020-2021 Review 

Meeting on Emergency Response Drills for Hazardous Chemical 

Incidents. Relevant ministries and departments of the Executive 

Yuan and local governments were invited to jointly review the 

results of the drills organized by the EPA Central Toxic Disaster 

Response Center and the nationwide toxic disaster drill co-

organized with the Kaohsiung City Government in 2021, and to 

discuss the handling methods and planning of nationwide toxic 

disaster drills in the future. 

2. The TCSB attended the 28th Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation 

(APEC) Chemical Dialogue (video conference) from February 17 

to 18, reporting and sharing Taiwan’s announcement of concerned 

chemical substances and the extension of the registration period. 

3. On February 25, the TCSB convened the Discussion Meeting on 

Joint Inspection of Hazardous Substance (Goods) Storage Sites 

and Information Interfacing. Relevant ministries and departments 

were invited to discuss issues such as "joint on-site inspection and 

checking operations of hazardous substance (goods) storage sites" 

and "information on hazardous goods storage sites and stored 

goods, real-time interfacing to the Chemical Cloud Information 

System."  


